
 

Oak Tree Homeowners Association 
700 Country Club Dr. 
Edmond, OK 73025 
Phone: (405) 348-1804 
Email: oaktreehoa@oaktreeok.com 

July 21, 2025 

Dear Oak Tree Homeowners, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a safe and secure community, the Board of Directors has been 
closely monitoring the performance of our contracted services. Ater thorough evaluation and consideration, we have 
determined that the current security provider has not consistently met the service standards and expectations required 
for our community. 

In light of this, we will be transitioning to a new security company that aligns more closely with our community’s needs 
and priorities. This decision was not made lightly, and it follows multiple attempts to address our concerns with the 
current provider. Unfortunately, the issues persisted and affected the overall quality and reliability of the service 

The Oak Tree Homeowners Association’s Board of Directors is pleased to announce that we have entered into a new 
partnership with Global Security Corporation. The new security company will begin service on August 8, 2025, and we 
are confident that they will deliver a higher level of professionalism, responsiveness, and safety to all residents. 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we work to ensure the best possible environment for our community. 
Should you have any questions about this transition, please do not hesitate to contact Teresa Wolf, Property Manager, 
at the HOA office at the address listed above, by phone at (405) 348-1804, or via email at oaktreehoa@oaktreeok.com. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. 

Sincerely, 
 
Oak Tree Homeowners Association Board of Directors 
Thad Ledford 
Ellen Lee 
Julie LeBlanc 
Roger Beverage 
Heather Porter 


